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LIBRARY RENOVATION
The moment we’ve all been 
waiting for is here! In June, the 
library received bids for its 
renovation project. Bids were 
approved at the July library board 
meeting. Construction began 
in late August, and is tentatively 
scheduled to be completed in 
May of 2024.

During the renovation the library 
building located at 555 N. 
La Grange Road will be closed. 
We will be at a temporary 
location located in the First 
Baptist Church located at 21 
N. Catherine in La Grange IL.

WE’VE MOVED!

UNTIL APPROXIMATELY MAY 2024
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DIRECTOR MEET & GREET
It’s hard to believe that our new 
Executive Director, Juanita 
Harrell, has been with us for 
nearly six months. In that 
respect, just imagine how 
quickly the Building Project will 
be complete!

We want to give our community 
an opportunity to meet Juanita 
in-person and ask her 
questions, so we are hosting 
a Meet & Greet on Thursday, 
September 14 at 7:00 p.m. 

This is also a great opportunity 
for you to see our new temporary 

space, if you haven’t already. 
Please join us for light
refreshments and casual 
conversation. 

Meet us at 7:00 p.m. in 
Fellowship Hall of First Baptist 
Church of La Grange located 
at 21 N. Catherine Avenue in 
La Grange.

We look forward to welcoming 
you to our new space! This is a 
family-friendly event, and 
children are encouraged to 
attend with a caregiver. 

FAQ
Q:  Why are you moving? 

A: We want to bring 
you the best service with 
the least interruptions. 
Our community is our 
first priority. 

La Grange Park
Public Library

Recent History of

The Building Project

For a full history and to learn more, visit:
lplibrary.org/building-project-2

Bids received
for renovation
project

Building located
at 555 N. La
Grange Road
closed for
renovation.
Library moved
to a temporary
location located
at 21 N.
Catherine in La
Grange

Jun. 2023 Aug. 2023
Bids approved
by library
board

 July 2023
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Cal: The Library Canine

Hey Cal! How did your Reading Road Trip go?
I’m on my way 

back fro
m 

Albany! M
r. 

Gabe, I c
an’t 

wait to
 visit.

 

Didn’t you say that you’d be there for about 9 months?Lorem ipsum

x
Well, I’m excited to 

see what you’ll have 

in store for us!

Don’t forget that we’ll 
be in our temporary 
location in August. 
We’ll be at the First 
Baptist Church of La 
Grange!

That’s right. We need to give the workers room to work and keep everyone else safe.



Library Hours
Monday - Thursday 	 10 a.m. - 9 p.m.
Friday - Saturday		  10 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
Sunday			     1 p.m. - 5 p.m.

Temporary Phone: 877-487-2232 
Email: info@lplibrary.org 
Website: lplibrary.org

Board of Library Trustees
Julie Gies, President
Laurie Whitman, Vice President
David Swainson, Treasurer
Allison Demes-O’Brien, Secretary
Michael Donaldson, Trustee
Joshua Hightower, Trustee
Karen Snow-Bartholomai, Trustee

Juanita Harrell, Library Director
Janet Tencza, Newsletter Design 

BUILDING PROJECT NEWS is a publication of 
the La Grange Park Public Library District

Please visit our building project webpage, lplibrary.org/building-project-2. You will 
find the latest updates about construction and a digital version of this publication.
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